
FILED 5/31/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 03426-2023 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

FLORIDA 
COMMUNITY WATER SYSTEMS 

May 31 , 2023 

Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

Re: Docket No. 20220201-WU- Requestfor Uniform Miscellaneous Service 
Charges 

Dear Commission Clerk, 

Florida Community Water Systems, Inc. (FCWS) hereby submits its request for uniform 
Miscellaneous Service Charges (MSC) for all of the systems in the above referenced docket. In 
support of this request FCWS offers the following. 

Several of the systems have not had MSC set based upon actual costs. These systems had these 
charges approved during the transfer process utilizing the existing charges. All of these systems 
are now part of a consolidated corporation that utilizes the same personnel to perform these 
services. The Lakeside system recently had MSC established in PSC Order No. PSC-2017-
0491-TRF-WS, issued December 28, 2017. These MSC have subsequently been indexed over 
the past several years. 

The FPSC has also approved MSC for several of the "sister companies" as well. Specifically, in 
Order No. PSC-2020-0086-P AA-WU, issued March 24, 2020, the FPSC approved MSC for 
Gator Waterworks, Inc. In doing so, the FPSC stated, "The requested charges are consistent with 
those recently approved for its sister companies LP and Country Walk." 

FCWS believes that uniform MSC will reduce customer confusion, as well as recover the actual 
costs of providing these services. It is not practical or cost effective to have separate MSC for 
each system, again since the same staff are performing these services. FCWS requests that all of 
the systems included in this docket be allowed to charge the same currently approved MSC as 
the Lakeside water and wastewater systems. 
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Respectfully Sub 

~ J 
Troy Rendell 
Vice President 
Investor Owned Utilities 
II for Florida Community Water Systems, Inc. 




